
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: May 6, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: Proposed WWTP Capacity Information 

 

DISCUSSION: 

At the April City Council Work Session, the Council inquired about the before and after capacity of the 
Wastewater Treatment Plant in relation to the upcoming plant project. Attached is a spreadsheet with 
additional information related to the current and proposed loadings for the plant. 

Bradley Lake from Strand Engineering will be on hand to answer questions and discuss with the Council 
as discussion occurs on this item. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


